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Service Award  

Recipients: 

 Billy Hunt—10 Years 

 Rob Tunstall—10 Years 

Ben Barnette 

Anthony Creel 

Craig Ellis 

Andrea Johnson 

James Jones 

Lindsey Lowery 

Rodrick Means 

Patsy Mertz 

Zack Mobley 

Jared Seymour 

Happy Birthday! 

J ac ks on Coun ty U ti l i ty  Au tho ri ty  

At the June 8th JCUA Board meeting, Mr. James Heidelburg of Heidelburg           
Steinburger, P.A., presented  former executive director Thomas Fairfield Jr. with 
a resolution by the MS Senate. The resolution commended him for his time and 
hard work within the JCUA. The resolution was signed by Lieutenant Governor 
Delbert  Hosemann and Senator Joseph Seymour.  

 Welcome Aboard! 

 

 

 

 

 

 Thomas Iverson                                

Water Operator Be on the       

lookout for Open                

Enrollment later 

this month! 

Thank you to the O&M staff for     
renovating the  Administration   
building on Jackson Avenue. The 
property  received a fresh coat of 
paint, restored parking spaces, and a  
renewed on-ramp at the back        
entrance of the building. These  fixer 
uppers did not go unnoticed!  


